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Submitted by: Lisa Campion, Director of Legislative Services/Clerk  
 
Submission Date: November 24, 2022 

 
Subject Matter: GRCA Appointment to Board of Directors  
 

           Consideration Date: November 24, 2022 
 

Be it resolved that the Council of the Town of Erin has received correspondence 

from the Grand River Conservation Authority (GRCA) regarding the appointment of 

members to the GRCA;  

And that Council support the appointment of Chris White as Grand River 

Conservation Authority Member to January 31, 2025;  

And that this resolution be circulated to the GRCA, Township of Guelph Eramosa 

and the Township of Puslinch. 
 
 


